



10 DOWNING STREET

From the Private Secretary

23 April 1985

Dear Richard,

PUBLIC EXPENDITURE SURVEY AND RUNNING COSTS TARGETS

The Prime Minister has seen the Chief Secretary's minute of 22 April dealing with the points raised in correspondence by colleagues. She agrees that the Chief Secretary should now proceed on the basis he proposes.

I am sending copies of this letter to the Private Secretaries to members of Cabinet and to Richard Hatfield and Sir Robin Ibbs in the Cabinet Office.

Your serveds

Ander

Andrew Turnbull

Richard Broadbent, Esq., Chief Secretary's Office, H. M.Treasury.

88